
St. Leo Parish Website Policy 

The content posted on the St. Leo Website is restricted to providing information on St. Leo Parish, 

including events and organizations and must be approved by Fr. Grosso.  The website does not post 

events and activities from other parishes or outside organizations.  These can be viewed on the Diocese 

website. 


